
NACO Workshop 
How & Why  

to Write a County Water           
Resources Plan 

 A detailed overview of why your county needs one & how 
to include your plan in your county’s master plan.  

The passage of SB150 in the 2019 Legislative Session mandates all    
cities & counties develop & maintain water resource plans. Those plans 
must include the analysis of existing & expected water demands in the     
community, an analysis of the adequacy of identified sources of available 
water & a plan for obtaining additional water if necessary. This workshop 
looks at what it takes to put together good water plans & how           
communities are approaching water planning for the future. 

Invited: County Elected Officials & Staff 

When: Friday, February 7th at 9:30 a.m. 

Where:  NACO Conference Room - 304 S. Minnesota St. in Carson City 

Please RSVP to Amanda at aevans@nvnaco.org or by calling 775-883-7863, remote connection          

instructions will be available for those unable to attend in person.  This workshop is eligible for 

1 CPO Credit in Community Development or Leadership & Governance. 
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